
Communities Against
Senior Exploitation

Thursday, December 10th
11 a.m. – 12 p.m.

Zoom Meeting ID: 956 7850 8815
Passcode: 830434

 Please call the BCHD Assistance, Information and Referral Line at 310-374-3426, ext. 256 to RSVP
with your email to receive an informational packet that goes along with the presentation.

The Redondo Beach Police Department Detective Blake
Nimmons and Detective Scott Martin and Beach Cities Health District

Communities Against Senior Exploitation (C.A.S.E.) is a program of the Redondo Beach Police Department Investigative 
Division to provide fraud prevention, intervention, and victim support. The program is being hosted by Detective Scott 
Martin and Detective Blake Nimmons who bring a wealth of knowledge and investigative experience. Detective Martin 

has been a police officer for over 24 years, with over five years of investigative experience. Detective Nimmons has 
been a police officer for over 19 years, with over seven years of investigative experience. Detective Martin and
Detective Nimmons believe and advocate that the first step in preventing scams is knowing about them. Our
hope going into the Holiday Season is that our seniors will recognize scams hiding in plain sight, learn how to

protect themselves, and feel comfortable reaching out to law enforcement to report these scams.


